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Dear Kristi,

It is my pleasure to send you the final report for our WRSARE project SW08-060, Triple-cropping dairy forage production systems through conservation tillage in California’s San Joaquin Valley.  With this report and its accompanying materials, we believe that we’ve provided each and every item that is needed by WRSARE at this point.  I include here the following adjunct materials:  CD with digital photos not only for the report itself, but also additional photos that may be used by WRSARE in appropriate outreach efforts, a list of suggested photo captions for the digital photos, a signed ‘Photo request and release form,’ a copy of the basic conservation acreage survey form that was used for our 2008 and 2010 surveys, a copy of the conservation adoption survey form and that was approved by our University’s Institutional Review Board, and three copies of our MSWORD report that includes tables and figures.  Note please that there are mentions in the report text of where photos should be inserted.  Also, please note that there are two EXCEL graphs that should be included with the report itself.

We submit this as a final report, however there are a couple of items we are still going to have to check.  We therefore wish to have the opportunity to revise this document if needed.  


With this, I surely hope and trust that I have ‘made good’ on our contract with WRSARE and that I might be again considered ‘in good standing’ with you.  Please let me know if that is the case as I greatly value the ability to work with your program.


Sincerely,


Jeff Mitchell
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